



November 19, 2021


Dear Education Leader,


If you are looking for high quality entertainment for an upcoming event, I highly 
recommend Greg Warren. Greg recently headlined our annual conference banquet 
and our audience of education leaders loved him! His insights into the world we 
live in are exceedingly funny, and his experiences in education make him the 
perfect choice for an education group. In addition to that, even though he’s a 
celebrity, he’s easy to work with.


Greg has a special connection to education that make his routines particularly 
relevant to education-related groups.  Greg is a graduate of public schools and 
Greg's father was also his teacher and coach.  Everyone can relate to the 
experiences Greg reveals through his humor. In addition, Greg's humor is self-
deprecating and clean, so you don't have to worry about him offending anyone.


Having Greg Warren as a featured performer at the Missouri School Boards' 
Association's annual conference was the perfect choice for our members. 


Sincerely,


Melissa Randol

Executive Director 
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